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Our March Value is Appreciation 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

End of the Spring Term 

 

Thank you for all your support throughout this term.  

All the staff and governors wish you a very Happy Easter and we hope you have an 

enjoyable time celebrating with your families.  

We look forward to seeing you all back in school on Tuesday 16th April. 

 

Attendance - Week ending 22-03-24: 

 

Our whole school attendance: 94.4%. This is a slight drop in attendance this week for 

the whole school. Target for first week back: 96%.  

Top attendance classes of the week: Badger Class 99.6%   

Well done Badgers! 

 

 

Celebration Assembly   

 

At our celebration assembly this week we celebrated the efforts of the following 

children: 

Puffin Class: Vishva 

Panda Class: Florence 

Badger Class: Isobelle 

Hedgehog Class: Natalia 

Tiger Class: Theodore 

Leopard Class: Amelia 

Elephant Class: Cooper 

Giraffe Class: Leo 

Bear Class: Chelsey 
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Well done everyone! 

If you would like to know why your child has been celebrated then please speak to their 

class teacher who will be able to inform you why they were nominated. 

 

Part-Time TA Position 

We currently have a part-time TA position in school for a Thursday and Friday for next 

term. If you are interested please apply on My New Term, the link can be found on our 

school website under the vacancies tab. 

 

Year 3 and 4 Performance of The Rock Pool 

 

Our Key Stage 2 children wowed us yesterday with their performance of The Rock Pool. 

Their singing was awesome, the acting fantastic and the costumes were amazing. A big 

thank-you to our wonderful parents for providing them. 
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Diary Dates:  
Please see table below for diary dates for this academic year 2023-2024. Any changes or 

additions will be in red type. 

Broadmead Lower School 

Long Term Diary Dates 2023 – 2024 
 

Summer Term 2024 

Monday 15th April Training Day – no school for children 

Wednesday 17th April Reception Mini Beast Encounter 

Friday 19st April Class Newsletters to Parents 

Tuesday 23rd April Residential Briefing for Parents 

Friday 3rd May K.S. 2 Kwik Cricket Festival – selected children 

Monday 6th May Bank Holiday – School Closed 

Monday 13th May Year 4 Golf Festival - rescheduled 

Monday 20th May Y4 Residential Visit Caldecotte Lake 

Wednesday 22nd May Y4 return from Residential Visit 

Monday 27th May to Friday 31st 

May 

Half Term 

Wednesday 5th June K.S. 2 Quad Kids 

Thursday 6th June Year 2 Trip to Forest Centre 

Tuesday 11th June 6pm: YR New Parents Meeting  

Friday 14th June 1:30 – 2;30pm: New YR Pupils ‘Stay and Play’ 

Afternoon 

Thursday 20th June Year 3 Wild Survival Day 

Monday 24th to Friday 28th June  Health Week 

Monday 24th June  Yoga Day 

Tuesday 25th June PM: Sports Day – Y2, Y3 + Y4 

Wednesday 26th June PM: Sports Day – YR + Y1 

Year 4 Trip Holdenby House 

Friday 28th June Orienteering Day Years 1 - 4 

Tuesday 2nd July Y4 Transition Day MVMS  

Moving up morning YR to Y3 + new reception children 

Friday 5th July K.S 1 Quad Kids – selected children 

Monday 8th July Reports Home to Parents 

Wednesday 10th July YR to Y4 Book Look – 3:30 -4pm 

Wednesday 17th July Governors Values Awards Assembly 

Thursday 18th July AM: Y4 Leavers Assembly 

PM: Y4 Leavers Party 

Friday 19th July  End of term 

Monday 22nd July to Monday 4th 

September 

Summer Holidays 
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Governing Board Meetings 2023-2024 

Thursday 25th April 

Thursday 23rd May 

Thursday 20th June 

Thursday 11th July 

Have a lovely Easter. 

Kind regards and best wishes, 
 

 

  
Mrs Sharon Horobin 

Headteacher 

Mrs Debbie Cosbie-Ross 

Assistant Headteacher 

Proud to have been recently rated Good by Ofsted   

 


